
 Jinx McDonald Interior Designs is proud to 
announce that Beth Walker-Fenton has passed 
the NCIDQ exam to become a fully licensed 
Interior Designer. By passing the NCIDQ exam, 
Beth has earned the industry’s highest standard 
of proficiency in interior design principles. 

As an NCIDQ Certified interior designer, Beth has 
proven her knowledge of current standards 
established to protect public health, safety and 
welfare, as well as mastery of aesthetic 
considerations. She has demonstrated a specific 
set of core interior design competencies, 
supported by numerous years of verified work 
experience and a Bachelor’s degree in the field.  

“Beth is already an award-winning Design 
Associate and has been an asset to our 
design firm for four years. This is just the 
cherry on top; we are very proud of her!” 
said Jinx McDonald, President of Jinx 
McDonald Interior Designs.  

 

 
Jinx McDonald Interior Designs is a boutique 
high-end residential design firm that has 
been well established in Naples for nearly 
twenty years. The firm boasts a high ratio of 
licensed interior designers on its design staff 
of seven, with four being fully licensed. 

 

 


